
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors       
From: Alan E. Clanin, General Manager 
Date: September 11, 2018          
Subject: Project Update 
 

1. Vertical Wells –  

 Electra Drive – The well has been flushed to remove any residual contaminants.  
The District is awaiting sample results that will determine the following steps 
necessary to continue.  Electrical issues have delayed flushing and sampling 
activities.  No estimate of well completion is available at this time.  

2. Billing System Software Upgrade – 

Tyler Technologies has been on site for setting up the district financial and time 
entry modules.  District Staff is training in the use of the new financial software 
modules.     

3. Lake Gregory Dam Rehabilitation Water Main Relocation – 

 Under District Staff Supervision, Rock Force Construction has removed a      
200- foot section of old 8-inch water main and has replaced it with new main 
suitable for concrete encasement.  District staff has relocated a hydrant on the 8-
inch Edelweiss water main to accommodate future dam site excavation.  The 
County of San Bernardino has agreed to reimburse the District for the relocation. 

4. Hazard Mitigation Plan – 

 The District Hazard Mitigation Plan has received final approval from FEMA and is 
now active.       

5. Special District Leadership Foundation, District Transparency Certificate of 
excellence – 

The District is continuing the process of gathering the required data to achieve 
the Special District Leadership Foundation (SDLF) District Transparency 
Certificate of Excellence. 

       

    


